Ashland Independent School District

"A Tradition of Excellence"

TO: Kentucky Board of Education y
FROM: D. Sean Howard, Superintendent \v‘lﬁp
DATE: 9/8/2021

SUBJECT: Board Report

The following are items of note for your review:

1. Shad Allen and Associates are on-site during the week of 9/6/21 to begin the FY21 audit.

2. All components of ARP ESSER (Assurances, Narrative, and Spending Plan) have been
submitted and approved.

3. The working budget will be presented to the AISD School Board at the September 27,
2021, meeting.

4. RIJ Flannery will be in the district for multiple days beginning Friday, September 10, at
each school site. Mr. Flannery will be training all school bookkeepers on EPES software in
relation to school activity funds. All school bookkeepers will be trained and begin
implementing use of the software by the end of October.

5. Leadership continues to work together to plan and forecast for the future of AISD.

6. Mr. Wireman and Mr. Greene continue to meet, at least, weekly and often twice per
week.

7. AISD school board continues to stay up-to-speed on current finances.

Please let me know if you have any follow up questions.

1820 Hickman Street ® P.O. Box 3000 e Ashland, KY 41105-3000 e Phone (606) 327-2706 e Fax (606) 327 - 2705

An Equal Education and Equal Employment Institution.



